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Dr. Ernie Minton was introduced as the Interim Dean of the College of Agriculture. He 
mentioned holding meetings across the state to get to know people more. 
 
Items that were discussed: 

- A follow up to last year’s discussion regarding agent turnover 
- Budget reduction 
- State participation in agent salaries 
- Agent salaries and salary equity 
- Extension administrative structure      
- Reaching out to political affiliates  
- Strategic emphases 

The next meeting will be held May 2019.  


